APPENDIX 3 

School has a legal duty to make every effort to keep children safe. 

If school staff have a worry or we are told information which should be passed on we have a legal duty to tell social services.

Schools report

Socials services investigate

If we have a concern about a child we will usually try to tell the parent before contacting social services. In some situations though we will not be able to do so. 

When parents receive a call from the school or social services we understand that it can be a very emotional time. Parents should try not to panic but work together with the different agencies. This helps situations to be sorted out quickly and for families to receive the help that they need.

Staff are only told about referrals on a “need to know” basis so information is dealt with in a professional and confidential way. There will be no gossip. 

We always want to keep continued good relationships, even during difficult times. 

